


 

Memorandum 

 
TO:  Dr. Jim Murdaugh, President, Tallahassee Community College 

FROM:  Heather Mitchell, Vice President for Resource Development 
  Executive Director, TCC Foundation 

DATE:  April 29, 2016 

RE:  Naming Dedication – Advanced Manufacturing Training Center 

 

 
The Foundation would like to request your approval to name the Advanced Manufacturing 
Training Center to honor Kim Williams.  
 
Kim Williams, a TCC alumni, has been a staunch supporter of workforce development in our 
community for many years.  As Chamber President and EDC Chair, he has often led the charge 
to ensure that we have robust manufacturing and training learning opportunities that can in 
turn support our local economy.  He has often touted the impact of TCC’s Advanced 
Manufacturing Training Center as a wonderful tool for positive impact.   
 
The 3954 Pensacola Street Partnership, of which he serves as a Managing Partner, is making a 
significant gift to the college to honor Kim’s work in this area.  We have consulted with them on 
this honor, and suggest the following to the President of Tallahassee Community College and 
the TCC District Board of Trustees for the name:  
 

The Kim B. Williams Advanced Manufacturing Training Center 
 
 


